
 

IASA Position Statement regarding Rider Responsibility: 

As the lead organization promoting excellence in the management of organized recreational 
snowmobiling, the International Association of Snowmobile Administrators recognizes Safe riders make 
snowmobiling safe.  It is the position of IASA that each individual snowmobiler is responsible for their 
actions as they affect personal safety, access, and the overall image of the sport.  Therefore the IASA 
believes that every snowmobile rider must:  

1. Know how to obtain appropriate training, education, and information related to the safe 
operation of their vehicle.  

2. Know how to reduce the operational impact of their vehicle on the natural environment, other 
recreationalists, and the community at large. 

3. Know with certainty that they have permission to enter and use every riding opportunity they 
choose to access.  

4. Know the laws, obligations, and expectations associated with the entry and use of every riding 
opportunity they choose to access.  

5. Know how they have contributed their fair share to the cost of creating and maintaining every 
riding opportunity they choose to access. 

 


